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Hi Sarah
 
I was asked by John Glennie to respond to you on the following question
from the Commissioners:
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Hansen

Para 341 Rob: asked for a copy of the
Horizons One Plan Tier 1,2,3
referred to in his evidence.
Want to see the actual source
–mediation, Envt Ct decision,
whatever
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Water
Project
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Email
sent

 

I have checked my records to determine the source of the tiered approach
to mitigation proposed for the Horizons One Plan.  I can confirm that the
tiered mitigation approach was put forward by Mr Gerard Willis (independent
planning consultant) on behalf of Fonterra to the Environment Court
hearings.  In particular Mr Willis sought a new definition identifying the tiers
and the mitigation proposed; and incorporation of references to the tiers
incorporated into the relevant rule conditions.
 
However, I can also confirm that this approach was not endorsed by the
Environment Court in its interim Decision (which has been appealed on a
point of law), and therefore has not been incorporated into the Horizons One
Plan through the Environment Court Decision. 
 
From this perspective, while an interesting proposition, the approach has not
be endorsed or adopted into the One Plan at this stage, and therefore is no
longer promoted to the Commissioners by the Hurunui Water Project.
 
Regards
 
Chris Hansen
RMA Planning Consultant/Company Director
Chris Hansen Consultants Ltd
P O Box 51-282
Tawa, Wellington 5249
ph: 02102645108
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